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. Richard Smith, Esquire . .
: Room 301 b &
. Premerger Office > 5
Federal Trade Commission = =
Main Building Yoo e
Washington, D.C. 20582 z €

Dear Mr. Smith:

This letter will confirm that on March 16, 1988, you
advised me by telephone that you had _received py letter of

conclusions concerning reportability under the Hart-Scott-
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Thank you for your prompt consideration and reply.

Sincerely yours,
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